James Feenan

From:

pbscommissions

Sent:

Monday, November 27, 2023 3:36 PM

To:

James Feenan; Jocelyn Gonzalez-Thies

Subject:

FW: some thoughts...

From: Julia Krog <krogj@mendocinocounty.gov> Sent: Monday, November 27, 2023 12:10 PM

To: pbscommissions <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.gov>

Cc: Jessie Waldman < waldmanj@mendocinocounty.gov>

Subject: FW: some thoughts...

Please post to MHRB meeting for the Matters from Board regarding signs.

Julia Krog

Director
County of Mendocino
Department of Planning & Building Services
860 N Bush Street, Ukiah, CA 95482

Main Line: 707-234-6650 Fax: 707-463-5709

krogj@mendocinocounty.gov www.mendocinocounty.gov/pbs



Mendocino County

NOV 27 2023

From: Rick Sacks < rixax@mcn.org>

Sent: Friday, November 24, 2023 5:39 AM **To:** Julia Krog < krogj@mendocinocounty.gov >

Subject: some thoughts...

Planning & Building Services

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I just read the new ordinance about copy changes and the policy. This comes with great delight and also brings up a missing element that might well be problematic in the future.

The mention of historic materials, such as wood and paint are not in this policy. This opens the door for plastics and vinyl letters and metals. Were you on the board when St. Anthony's bought some foam signs and said they looked just like wood and were denied? There seems to be a very clear presidency set here, for keeping it real. Not something out of a machine that looks modern and is modern.

Thanks Julia. I hope you enjoy the holiday.